
04/03/2021 

MR Greg Ross 
1 / 13 - trevor rd Trevor ST 
Newport NSW 2106 
gregory.r.ross@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Dear Sir/madam- I have lived in Newport since 1952. I wish the village to keep its atmosphere 
which still exists to some extent now. This development will ruin the ambiance of the village 
and set a precedent for other developments to follow. Greg Ross 

Sent: 4/03/2021 3:31:25 PM
Subject: Online Submission


